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10th November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have organised a fantastic opportunity for the children in the Nursery to visit Little Land in Ashford. We will
have sole use of the facility on Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th December from 9.15-11.00. Children in the
Dragonfly room will all go on Monday and they can attend even if it is not their booked day. They will
need to be collected from school at 11.15. The children will travel on a coach that we have booked and will
be within our 1:4 ratio.

If you do not wish your child to attend, please complete the reply slip also to let us know.

We have been able to subsidise part of the cost of the trip but it will be £5 per child which covers the coach
hire and venue hire. Please can you complete the reply slip and make payment via ParentPay by Monday
27th November.

If you have any questions please ask one of the teachers.

Kind regards

Miss McCarthy
________________________________________________________________________________

Little Land role play trip Monday 4th 2024

Child’s name:

⬜ I given permission for my child to attend the Nursery trip to Little Land and I have
made the payment of £5 on parent pay.

⬜I am available to be a parent helper on the trip, I understand that places for this are
limited.

⬜ I do not wish for my child to attend.
(please tick as appropriate)

Parent signature:____________________________________ Date: _____________

___________________________________________________________________________________________________
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